
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

August 25, 2022 

Filed via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-200304 – Update to Appendix A of Puget Sound Energy’s 2021 
Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 
Attached please find an update to the Public Participation Plan (“Appendix A”) 

for Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) 2021 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) Work Plan. 
Per a request from Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Staff, this 
update is being filed to supersede the version of Table 3 of Appendix A filed on 
November 19, 2020 and reflect the work plan for PSE’s 2023 Electric Progress Report.1 

Please contact Phillip Popoff, Director, Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 
456-2313 for additional information about this filing. If you have any other questions,
please contact me at (425) 456-2142.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 

Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST07W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

Attachment: Appendix A Table 3 Update 

1 PSE separately submitted its Work Plan for the 2023 Gas Utility IRP on April 1, 2022 in Docket 
UG-220242. 
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